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 Weôll begin with our visitors. The last part of 
June and the first half of July, we have had 
many visitors at Agape. Bless their hearts, 
Andrea and Jonathan Dowell have carried  
the biggest load by hosting most of those 
visitors. Their warm hospitality (and Estherôs 
cooking) have made our guests feel welcome, 
comfortable, and well fed. 

Our 
granddaughter 
Ireland spent 
three weeks 
with us. It was 
her third trip  

to Africa. She absolutely loves being at 
Agape and interacting with the boys and girls 
on our campus. Wendi Bowers (Blakeôs 
cousinôs daughter) and her three girls, Ellie, 
Lucy, and Markie, were here for about ten 
days during Irelandôs stay. It was great to 
have all of these gals with us. Wendi, her 
husband, Dan, and the three girls are devoted 
Agape supporters who are always coming up 
with creative new ways to bless the children 
and to raise financial support for the ministry. 
We are grateful to the Lord for their hearts to 
love and serve our Agape children. 

During that same time, we were visited by a 
team of 29 people from Overlake Christian 

Church in Redmond, Washington. The team 
did an outstanding job playing with and 
ministering to our Agape kids. The kids loved 
every minute of it. We thank the Lord for the 
blessing and encouragement the entire OCC 
team brought to the children and to our staff. 
Beyond ministering to the children, one of the 
reasons for the teamôs visit was for Dan 
Hamer, an OCC Pastor, his wife, Kathleen, 
and Danôs assistant Michele to meet with us 
to discuss the potential for expanding Agape 
into the town of Kitale (more about that a few 
paragraphs down). 

Stephen Kjeldgaard was one of our most 
recent visitors (Eric and Lisaôs son). We are 
so grateful he was able to come. It was a very 
special time for him and for all of us here. He 
left just in time to return home for his U.S. 
Army physical. He has been accepted into the 
Army ROTC program when he enters the 
University of Nevada, Reno this fall. 

For the past two-and-a-half months, our 
longest-term visitor has been Laura Jackson. 
Laura has been serving as Agapeôs first 
ñofficialò Intern. She is a student at Moody 
Bible Institute in Chicago and will be 
completing her studies there in December. As 
an Intern, she has had to fulfill requirements 
both for Moody and for 

 

We are thoroughly enjoying being 
here in Kisumu. It is so good to be 
able to spend time with our many 
Kenyan friends and with our 
missionaries. As we write this 
newsletter, we have been here 
a little more than a month. We 
have been busy, very busy---
sharing Agape with lots of 
visitors; exploring avenues for 
Agape expansion into Kitale 
and, possibly, even into Nakuru; 
developing plans for a new facility 
for our Agape Girls; reconnecting 
with and encouraging our Kenyan 
staff; participating in more 
meetings than we can count 
(including a meeting of our 
Kenyan Board); and much, much 
more. It is a challenge to put it all 
into words for you and to give you 
a sense of all that is going on. 
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